
 

I come to school every day on time 
and prepared 

St. Thomas’ S.N.S. Newsletter 

30th April, 2018 

School Rule 

Microsoft 

The 6th class girls had a fantastic treat last week 
when they were invited to the Microsoft head-

quarters in Leopardstown. This is part of an initia-
tive to encourage young girls to get involved with 

Science, Technology, Engineering and Mathematics 
(STEM) subjects in school.  They were looked af-
ter very well, they met positive role models, lunch 

was provided for them and they even got lovely 
blue sweatshirts as a memento of their visit.  We 

are very grateful to Microsoft. 

Transition Programme/MSCC 

After School Clubs 

Due to a staff meeting there will be NO 
after school clubs tomorrow (Tuesday). 

A. Ms Guinan’s class have a History Workshop 
tomorrow (Tuesday) 

B. A number of smaller ‘mini transfer’ groups 
will again visit as part of the Transition 

Programme on Wednesday. 

C. Ms Fennell is available to meet parents if 
required, on Thursdays from 9.35—

10.30am.  Just ring the office in Mount 
Seskin on 01 4525788 to make an 

appointment. 

D. The Transition Programme will finish with 
a FUN DAY in Mount Seskin on 18th May. 

Schools News 
A. Stay Safe Programme :  This is Week 1 3 

of the 13 week programme. 

B. Music Generation:  4th classes will take 
part in Music Generation music lessons to-

day. 

C. Chess: Well done to the Chess team who 
won both their matches last week.  They 
beat St Damian’s 4½ to a ½ and they also 

beat St Annes in Fettercairn 3 to 2.  
Amazing work. 

D. Football: Well done to the boys football 
team who won their match last week.  They 

have an away match tomorrow. 

E. Girls Football:  Best of luck to the Girls 
Football Team who play Killinarden today. 

F. Camogie: Good luck to the Camogie team 
who play a home match against St Peter 
the Apostle Clondalkin on Wednesday. 

G. Confirmation:  Mr Daly’s and Mr Campbell’s 
classes will attend Mass on Thursday.  Dea-
con Derek will visit the 6th class pupils on 

Wednesday. 

H. Wellbeing Warriors:  This is Week 2 of 
the Wellbeing Warrior Club being run by 

Ms O’Leary and MsFlynn 

I. Mathletics: A big well done to Moya 
Bradley in Ms Flemings 5th class who got 

into the World Top 100 on Mathletics  (see 
overleaf).  Keep up the good work 

Lego 

The garden is taking shape and beginning to 
bloom.  Many thanks to anybody who has helped 

out in any way.   

We are looking for donations of  
wheelbarrows for the children to paint 
and plant.  Please call the office if you 

have one to spare. 

Garden 

If you have any lego bricks, sets that you 
are no longer using we would be extremely 
grateful if you could donate them to the 

school.   

MID TERM BREAK 
THERE WILL BE NO SCHOOL THIS FRIDAY 
4th MAY, MONDAY 7th MAY OR TUESDAY 

8th MAY DUE TO THE BANK HOLIDAY 
WEEKEND. 

 

SCHOOL WILL REOPEN ON WEDNESDAY 9th 
MAY 



ST THOMAS THE APOSTLE CHURCH NEWS 

 

MASS TIMES 

Tuesdays - First Holy Communion preparation Mass & Thursdays 

- Confirmation preparation Mass 

at 10 am; Sundays at 11.30 am 

Baptism’s are the 1st and 3rd  

Sunday of every month after  

11.30am Mass 

 

CHURCH CAFÉ 

Church Café is open every  

Thursday from  

10.30 - 12.30pm in the pastoral centre!  

Come along!! 

Congratulations to all the Children  
from Scoil Aoife and St. Maelruain’s who received  

their First Holy Communion today!  

The Parish Team are grateful to Sr. Joan for preparing them for the Sacrament 




